
 

 

December 19, 1996 

 

 

Dr. William Horbaly 

945 King William Drive 

Charlottesville, VA 22901-0621 

 

Re: Meeting Report from November 7,1996 Interview 

 

Dear Dr. Horbaly: 

 

Enclosed please find a copy of the meeting report, written by Mr. Doug Horne, following ARRB’s 
interview with you on November 7, 1996.  Our tape recorder apparently was malfuntctioning and the 

recording of the interview is completely unintelligible.  As a result, it is the meeting report which 

ARRB will send to the National Archives and Records Administration for inclusion in the John F. 

Kennedy Collection.  I enjoyed speaking with you on the telephone yesterday.  Should you have 

any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

K. Michelle Combs 

Senior Analyst, CIA Records Team 

 

Enclosures 

 


